
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

             Friday 05.07.24 

Dear Parents,  

I am thrilled to reflect on the wonderful evening we shared as a Hogarth community at our 

recent Festival. It was heartening to witness everyone come together to revel in an event full of 

joy, laughter, and of course, a generous serving of Candy Floss. The festival provided us with an 

excellent platform to showcase our talented choir and school band, alongside a captivating 

performance by the local emerging duo, Dan & Izzy. 

I would like to express my deepest gratitude to the individuals who contributed significantly to 

the success of the event. A special mention goes out to Mrs. Fowler and her dedicated PTA team, 

Mr. Ayres, our committed school staff, and, of course, all of you parents for embracing the 

festive spirit with such enthusiasm. The overwhelming support and numerous donations from 

parents and local businesses only reinforce the growing reputation of Hogarth in our 

community. 

The overwhelmingly positive feedback we have received post-event is a testament to the 

collective effort and occasional challenges we overcame in organising the festival. Looking 

ahead, if you have any suggestions on how we can further improve this event next year or 

perhaps have connections to a band willing to perform, your input is invaluable. Our aspiration 

is to create a festival experience that can one day rival Glastonbury. 

I am delighted to share that the event raised over £2,500, a substantial sum that will be directed 

towards acquiring iPads for the school, enhancing the computing curriculum and providing our 

children with valuable learning resources. 

In sporting news, our Year 6 girls' football team made a commendable mark at the St Helen's 

festival. Winning all five of their group matches and displaying exceptional teamwork, they 

stood out as true ambassadors of our school. The girls' valiant efforts were recognised with the 

teamwork award, with Mirella's impressive feat of winning the kick-up competition. 

Lastly, as we bid farewell to our Year 6 students and staff embarking on their upcoming 

residential trip, I extend my best wishes for a memorable and enriching experience ahead. I 

trust that this time away from technology will create lasting friendships and provide unique 

opportunities for personal growth before transitioning to secondary school. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Kate Roansi Freyja Mason D Rofeeq Jessica 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Alice N Malik Kosi Amber  Lukrecija  

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award 
  Mitchell 3S – For showing a positive attitude to learning all week.  

 

         Reading at Home 

 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 
% 4 & 5  

% not 
reading 

     

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB 5 2 3 1 4 6 50% 45% 23% 

RKH 7 5 0 1 2 4 32% 27% 32% 

1/2A 5 1 1 1 0 11 60% 55% 25% 

1/2C 3 2 4 4 2 4 53% 32% 16% 

1/2P 1 0 1 11 5 4 87% 39% 4% 

3S 3 0 0 7 6 8 91% 64% 14% 

4C 1 0 1 10 5 11 81% 50% 3% 

5OD 1 1 2 4 3 9 80% 60% 5% 

5Y 0 3 3 8 2 4 70% 30% 0% 

6C 9 0 3 7 3 3 54% 23% 35% 

6H 7 0 1 18 1 1 71% 7% 27% 

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 81% 81% 96% 91% 90% 96% 

       

91% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 92% 95% 97% 87% 94%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

5Y 1/2A, 3S 5OD 

 

 

%     Yearly Attendance 
 

 

Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 91% 86% 94% 90% 95% 95% 

       

92% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 93% 95% 93% 88% 95%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1/2P, 3S, 5OD, 6H 1/2A 4C, 5Y             

 



 

Wednesday 10th July – Stubbers Residential Year 6 

Monday 15th July – End of Year Reports sent home 

Monday 15th July  - Don Rae Dancing for Year 6 

Tuesday 16th July – Reception end of year graduation 

Wednesday 17th July – New Reception intake stay and play session at 1:30pm 

Wednesday 17th July – Open Afternoon 3:15pm – 5:00pm 

Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 19th July – Rocksteady Summer Concert 

Friday 19th July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Diary Dates  
 

      
 

 


